
Announcements
OUR ONLINE GIVING IS GETTING AN UPGRADE! Beginning July 27, those who give online will 
see a new and improved system for online giving. Contact SarahMiciek@bmpc.org if you have any 
questions.

LOVE YOUR NEIGHBOR: WORKING TOWARD ANTI-RACIST PARENTING AND COMMUNITY 
BUILDING. Mondays, July 27 and Aug. 3, 7:00 - 8:15 p.m. via Zoom Conference Call. A venue for 
parents and people of faith to listen and discuss issues of racism, privilege and discrimination in 
our Main Line schools. We will hear from local students and parents as they share their personal 
experiences of racism. We will look to our shared and diverse interfaith traditions for ways parents 
and community members can confront these pervasive issues together. Our conversations on July 27 
will shape our format for Monday, Aug. 3. Registration: https://bit.ly/LoveYourNeighbor2020 Zoom 
link to join the event: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83770984035

BMPC SUMMER PODCAST. The church has created a new mobile adult education resource for you 
to continue learning and growing during the summer when we are unable to be together. More than 
12 episodes are now available online, via Apple and Google Podcasts as well as Spotify, or directly 
from our church website. 
 
The youth of our congregation have experienced the pandemic in their own ways as schools were 
closed and plans cancelled for the foreseeable future. Even in the midst of these changes, they have 
words of wisdom and hope for our community. Today’s episode features a conversation between 
Rebecca Kirkpatrick, Leigh DeVries, our Associate Pastor for Youth their Families, and Katherine 
Hattersley, one of our newest Youth Elders. Katherine has been integral in launching our new youth 
column on the BMPC website, where our youth members share their insights and reflections on what 
it means to be the church in these days.  
 
Have an idea of someone in our community who you would like to hear in a future episode? Contact 
RebeccaKirkpatrick@bmpc.org.

DONATIONS TO THE HUNGER FUND. Members of our Hunger Committee are continuing to 
work earnestly in the midst of the pandemic, and they are grateful for the generosity of those who 
have helped them support our Hunger partners at significantly increased levels this spring and 
summer. But the work of fighting hunger will not end anytime soon, so we invite you as you are able 
to continue supporting the BMPC Hunger Fund this summer. Donations may be made online or by 
mailing a check to the church with Hunger Fund noted on the memo line.

The virtual calendar is no longer available on the BMPC website.
Please click the calendar link on the website to view church events.
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